
 

 

Dear Athlete, 

Thank you for accepting your invitation to compete at the UK Athletics Championships 

Manchester on 8th- 9th July 2023. 

 

The Championships will be held under World Athletics Rules - please find enclosed 

very important details regarding the competition. 

 

*PLEASE READ ALL OF THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION VERY CAREFULLY* 

 
 
 

REPORTING / REGISTRATION  

This year’s UK Athletics Championships will once again be contested over two 
days with three rounds of the 100m all being run on the Saturday. 
 
In order to give athletes the best possible preparation for the World Athletics 
Championships, UKA will mirror the schedule for the championships in Budapest 
and therefore as previously there will be three round of the 100m. 
 
All competitors will take part in this round with the exception of the eight highest 
ranking athletes as of 2nd July 2023 (performances between 1 April 2023 and 2nd 
July 2023) who will enter the competition at the semi-final stage. 
 
Zharnel Hughes                     Daryll Neita 
Eugene Amo-Dadzie             Dina Asher- Smith 
Reece Prescod                      Imani Lansiquot 
CJ Ujah                                  Asha Philip 
Oliver Bromby                        Bianca Williams 
Romell Glave                         Alyson Bell 
Jeremiah Azu                         Nia Wedderburn-Goodison 
Louie Hinchliffe                      Alisha Rees 
 

 
All athletes competing in the 100m must report to athlete registration ahead of 
their round to enable accurate seeding. The eight highest ranking athletes will not 
need to report to athlete registration until before the semi-final stage.  
 

https://comms.britishathletics.org.uk/t/7KDV-6HX-3EW1F-24MZ-1/c.aspx


Times as follows: 
 

Men’s Preliminary 09:30 Race Time 11:30 

Women’s 
Preliminary 

10:35 Race Time 12:35 

    

Men’s Semi-Final 15:05 Race Time 17:05 

Women’s Semi-
Final 

15:28 Race Time 17:28 

 

 

TIMETABLE 

The timetable can be found here, please keep checking the timetable as it is subject to 

change. 

 
 

This letter is a reminder that report times will be strictly enforced at this year 
Championships - and therefore you MUST ensure that you arrive in good time. If you 
do not intend on competing, please ensure you let us know on the email below. 

 

If you have any questions please contact championships@britishathletics.org.uk 

 

Here’s to a great weekend of athletics and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you 

the best of luck in your endeavours. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Cherry Alexander OBE 

Strategic Lead for Major Events & International Relations 
 

           

 

 

 
      

 

https://www.britishathletics.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/UKACM-2023-Timetable-v2-050623-002.pdf
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